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This update is provided to con�rm that the Kwinitsa Avenue – Phase 006 project is scheduled 
to commence on Thursday, August 15, 2019.  Construction will be taking place on Kwinitsa 
Avenue, namely Lot #’s 147, 148 and 150. 

Members are encouraged to dissuade children from frequenting the site.   Also, contractor 
vehicles and equipment will likely congest the area so please drive slowly in this area during 
the period of construction. 

The Phase 006 project will consist of 2 x 3 bedroom single level housing units and a 2 
bedroom side x side duplex for a total of four (4) new residential units.

Members who have previously submitted a Housing Application should con�rm that their 
application remains on �le by calling Kitsumkalum Housing & Property Development @ 
250-635-6177 Ext: 110.

Members who have previously submitted a Housing Application are also encouraged to 
ensure their application is updated with the most recent information available, including: 
�nancial, employment and current residency information.

Members who are seeking employment with the Phase 006 project must submit their 
resume to Housing & Property Development who will turn-over all resumes collected to the 
project contractor for the purpose of screening and hiring.
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